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25th March 2024 

  

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

We will be visiting Blackpool Zoo on Wednesday 24th April 2024. We will leave school at 

9.10am prompt and return for normal pick up time. Your child will need a packed lunch, 

with a carton of drink, in a named, disposable bag. Please do not send lunch boxes, 

water bottles etc, so your child does not have to carry it around for the rest of the day. If 

your child has a school meal and you would like school to provide a packed lunch, please 

email the school office by Wednesday 27th March 2024 

admin@brookburn.manchester.sch.uk 

The trip will cost £23.00. We appreciate that these are difficult times for all, especially with 

the increase in the cost of living for families and unfortunately this has also meant the trips 

have become more expensive. Please do speak to us confidentially regarding the cost of 

the trip if you need to. 

Please pay this via Parentpay. This will also serve as consent for your child to attend.  

We will need additional adults but as we only have limited places on the coach, this will 

have to be a ‘names in a hat’ process if we have too many volunteers. If you would like to 

join us, please speak to a member of staff before Wednesday 17th April 2024 and we will 

let you know the outcome ASAP. 

Any questions, do not hesitate to ask. 

Thank you for your support 

The Reception Team 
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